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Brothers,

I hope this newsletter finds you well. Our November Stated Meeting went well with our business and election of officers. We 
have elected Worshipful Brother Larry Ort to serve as Master for 2023. Congratulations to him and his corps of officers. We will 
be having an open Installation on December 8th at 7:00pm. Let's all get together and support these officers.

We will be conferring the Master Mason Degree for three Brothers on Saturday, November 26th at 9:00am at Lakeville Lodge in 
conjunction with the members of North Liberty Lodge. Potato bar to follow. Our December Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, 
December 1st at 7:30pm with a Ham Loaf and Hot Potato Salad dinner from Worshipful Brother Fred Rowe's recipe book at 
6:30pm. RSVP to Max Feitz ( 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com) by Tuesday.

I would like to thank each and every one of the officers and members for the chance to serve as Master of Lakeville Lodge. It is 
one of the highlights of my life and one of my greatest accomplishments. I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart. In 
closing, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas.

Dean Shinneman,
Worshipful Master
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Sisters and Brothers,

I want to wish everyone a happy Thanksgiving! We will need to discuss helping out our Lions club with their Christmas giveaway 
at the December Stated Meeting. We will have our annual Christmas Tree trimming after the meeting. Dec 15th will be our 
visiting night with a Christmas dinner carry-in. Please bring a side to share. 

A reminder that Harold's Steering Committee is planning a bus trip to Bronner's Christmas Store on Saturday, December 10th. 
The Bus will depart the 331 Meijer (Bremen Highway, Mishawaka) parking lot at 7:00am and return at 8:00pm. Open to everyone 
(not just OES). There will be a stop for dinner and a basket auction. The price is $75 / person and reservations were to be made 
by October 25th but there are still seats available. Contact Chris Rowe to make your reservation!

Abbi Smith,
Worthy Matron
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Sat Master Mason Degree - Potato bar to follow (RSVP to Max Feitz)Nov-26 @ 9:00am
Thu Dinner (RSVP to Max Feitz - 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com)Dec-1 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Dec-1 @ 7:30pm
Thu Installation of Officers - All Brothers, family and friends invited - Refreshments to followDec-8 @ 7:00pm

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting. Tree trimming to follow.Dec-6 @ 7:30pm
Sat Bus Trip to Bronner's Christmas StoreDec-10 @ 7:00am
Thu Lakeville Visiting Night - Christmas Carry-In at 6:30 - Bring a dish to share (tableware will be 

provided).
Dec-15 @ 7:30pm


